
TO:        Parents/Students
FROM:   Craig Thompson, Transportation Director
RE:         Transportation for Summer School 2023

 Summer school will be held from 7:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.
 NOON Transportation will not be provided. Please have all students ready by 6:45 
a.m. for the first day or two. Please be patient with the drop-off times, as they will vary the 
first few days of summer school. 

The students’ bus passes will be sent home with student with the address requested for 
pickup/drop off.
Bus stops will be posted on School District Web Site!

Parents please: 
 Check and make sure everything is correct on the pass.
We will only transport k-8
Parents with Kindergarten students are encouraged to be at the bus stop for 
Pickup/delivery.  

 Special Needs will be the only students who will be picked up and dropped off at their 
door. Country riders will be picked up at their normal bus stop. 

Buses will only come by your stop ONE time so please have your student ready and 
waiting on the corner. 

Marshall Public Schools
Transportation Dept.
Craig Thompson
805 S Miami
Marshall, MO 65340
Office # 660-886-2244 Ext 11419


